
 

Free tours of the historic home and office of the Archbishop of Canterbury will run throughout the day on Saturday 17 September as part of

Open House London. 

Please note that Lambeth Palace will only be participating in Open House London on Saturday 17 September, and not on the Sunday.

Open House London is the capital’s largest annual festival of architecture and design. Now in its 24th year, it is a city-wide celebration of the

buildings, places and neighbourhoods where we live and work.

Visit the Open House London website

Find out more about Lambeth Palace
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